
  
  
 

   

    

 

Okemah Woody Guthrie Festival  
 Wed. thru Sun.  July 12-16 
Activities at the Church 

    Friday, July 14th 12pm & 1pm  
   Childrenôs Concert - Sanctuary 

2pm - 3pm Tom Breiding-Fellowship Hall 
3pm - 5pm Art of the Song- Fellowship Hall 
        Saturday, July 15th 10:30am  Woody 
         Guthrie Poets - Fellowship Hall  
          12pm Childrenôs Concert - Sanctuary  
     2pmï 5pm Ellis Paul Songwriting Workshop  
             Fellowship Hall - Regis. & Payt. Required. 

 Annual ñBack to Schoolò Rummage Sale 
Friday and Saturday, July 28th and 29th.   

Friday, hours 7:30am - 2pm and  
Saturday from 8am - 2pm. The sale is a 
mission of Hope Circle to provide clothes 

for adults and children at a reasonable price.   
Help us be the hands and feet of Christ in our community!!   
- Bring clean, gently used clothing, house wares, furniture and 

decorative items to the church by Sunday, July 23rd.  
   - We prefer that you do not bring computer equipment. 

 - We will gladly pick up items. Just give Christine a call at the 
church office (918-623-0265).  

   - Sunday, July 23rd at noon. Itôs our all church set up 
party!! We appreciate all the help we can get! 

There will be a Church Council 
Meeting on Sunday, July 23rd  
at 3pm.  Come and be a part of 

the church! 



            Revôs Ramblings 
 

   This is my first newsletter for St. Paulôs UMC 

so I wanted to take time to re-introduce myself. 

Most of the time I love God with most of all I am 

(striving to ñlove God with all I am, all the timeò). I talk with God a lot 

every day, but I still struggle with sin. I have been married to my pre-

cious, beautiful, intelligent, hard-working and loving Chickasaw and 

Choctaw soul-mate MacKenzie for 19 years as of last November 19. 

We have a son, Jay (goes by Michael) whoôs a tattoo artist in Broken 

Arrow. He and Lisa have two perfect children Seth(17) and Amelie

(13). We are both proud Americans. Macôs Father was an Army Hero 

in WWII earning 5 Bronze Stars and 3 Purple Hearts. I served honora-

bly for 3 years in the Army as well. 

    We have three elderly Shih Tzu who are like our children. Both my 

parents are living in Granbury Texas, Macôs have both passed. I have 

three brothers, the youngest is in Edmond, married with 2 teenage 

girls. The other two were never married and live in Round Rock  

Texas. Mac has 6 sisters and one living brother(2 passed), 13 nieces 

and nephews and uncountable grands between Ada and Tulsa. 

      I grew up in a town of 1500 in Wisconsin called Pardeeville. I 

lived in suburban Chicago from 1977 until I joined the Army in 1982. 

I was born and raised Catholic, but left religion for 26 years until I 

joined Goddard UMC in Ft Smith, AR. God called me to ministry less 

than 4 months later. In 2008, I earned a bachelorôs degree with Human 

Behavior, History, and Business Administration as my foci. I was 

brought into the fold as a full-time local pastor appointed to Warner 

and Oktaha UMCs and started Seminary at Philips that same year. I 

earned a Master of Divinity degree and have been in the Panhandle 

joyfully serving the Texhoma and Panhandle Centenary UMCs for the 

last 3 years. 

 I am humbled and honored to serve the St Paulôs UMC. Tell 

your friends, families, and those who may have left the church  

recently, that change is here. I invite you and them to come and see 

whatôs happening now!            Shalom, 

                  Rev Michael S Enright 

 
Greeters for July 2017 

July 2ndð Teresa Russell, Elayne Evans, Ethan Hodgens 
 

July 9th ð Rita Jenkins, Jennifer Hill 
 

 July 16th ð Maxine Haydon, Carolyn Schmitt 
 

          July 23rd ð Ron Vick, Rita Cooksey, Eli Tilley 
 

July 30thð Don McDowell, Donald McDowell, Patrick 
McDowell 

       

                           

July 2017 Sermons and Scripture  
 

Sunday, July 2nd - Communion Sunday    
       Romans 6:12-23  ñEnslaved By God?ò 
Sunday, July 9th - Romans 7:15-25a  
                     ñRescue Me From Sin!ò 

                           Sunday, July 16th -  Romans 8:1-11  
                                                    ñAnd More Sin?ò  
                            Sunday, July 23rd - Romans 8:12-25  

                                            ñFirst Fruits of the Spirit ñ 

                          Sunday, July 30th - Romans 8:26-39  
                                                                ñGod Loves Us!ò  

Donôt forget to check out our  

Wedsite @ www.stpaulsokemah.com 

If you would like to be a greeter, please call the church office 
@ 918-623-0265 and let Christine know. 

Come help us share the LOVE 
of Jesus thru Nursing Home 
 Ministries.  Sunday, July 
30th after morning worship. 

Finance Committee Meeting will be held  
Tuesday, July 18th at 6pm. There will also be a 
SPPRC Meeting on Monday, July 31st at 

6:30pm. Both meetings will be held at the church.   

Prayer Meeting  
Wednesdays, in the church 

sanctuary. 6:30pmð7:30pm.   



UMW Salad Luncheon and Meeting 
  UMW will have their monthly salad luncheon 
and program on Thursday, July 6th at noon in the 
church fellowship hall.  Maxine Haydon will  
present the program and Elayne Evans will be 
the hostess. Bring your choice of salad to  

                           share and invite a friend. 
 

                       Peggy Duncan Circle   
                               Peggy Duncan will not be meeting during  
                   the summer months. The meetings will resume 

                         in September.  
 

                     Hope Circle Meeting 
                     Please join with Hope Circle on July 23rd  

        following the morning worship at noon for our All Church  
      Set-Up Party for the Annual Church Rummage Sale. 

                                 All help would be appreciated. 

 

 
 

        Annual Conference 2017 
 

     The 2017 Oklahoma Annual  
Conference was presided over by  
Bishop Jimmy Nunn, our newly elected 
Bishop.  His commitment to the 
business of the conference, coupled with 

his ñdryò sense of humor kept the conference on tract. This 
yearôs theme was ñàWHY?ò.   
 

    The United Methodist Church is known for its missional/caring 
work for the masses.  Most of these areas were reported via 
short video clips, but there were also live presentations and  
testimonies.  During the year there were several ñstart-upò  
congregations established.   During the Memorial Worship and 
Communion Service Pastor Valerie Steele gave the prayer and 
helped with communion.  She also spoke and sang a song as 
part of the Leadership Development Team report.  Of course 
there was also the review of the business aspects of the church, 
such as the budget. 
 

    There was a general consensus that in order for the church to 
move forward we must (1) attract people by sometimes doing 
things differently than we have done before; (2) providing  
someone that young people can ñconnect withò to keep them/
make them feel welcome; (3) have youth in some leadership  
positions; (4) build relationships.  Ask Pastor Mike or Elayne 
about the ñNew People, New Placesò grants for programs to  
attract others to the fold.  àWHY? 
 

              Elayne Evans - Lay Person Delegate 

St. Paulôs United Methodist Church Okemah 

***********All Church Swimming Party ********** 
Tuesday, July 11th at the Okemah City Pool 

 6pm - 8pm.  Swim time and fun 
 provided by the church. 

 ñBack to School Blessingò Sunday 
  Sunday, July 30th at 10:50am in the morning  
worship service.  We will pray for and bless the 
students and staff as they prepare and begin 

the new school year. 

Summer Camp Dates for 2016 
Growin in Grace - Entering grades 3-5  

July 14-16 Cost $187.00 
Tweenz Discover - Entering 6th grade  

July 14-16 Cost $187.00 
 

 Please feel free to sponsor our  
children for church camp. 

Starting after the August Edition, the Newsletter will come 
out quarterly: October, January, April and July. 


